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CONCERNING:








	UNIVERSAL TAGGING SYSTEM FOR THE IDENTIFICATION OF CROCODILE SKINS





	Implementation of Resolution Conf. 8.14


	(continuation)








1.	This Notification is a continuation of Notification to the Parties No. 704 of 15 September 1992.





2.	After consultation with members of the Animals Committee, including its Chairman, and of the IUCN/SSC Crocodile Specialist Group, as well as with representatives of the industry, the Secretariat communicates the following list of manufacturers able to produce tags for the marking of crocodile skins in accordance with Resolution Conf. 8.14 and the Resolution of the Animals Committee attached to Notification to the Parties No. 704:





	a)	FASTEX


		P.O. Box 112


		OAKLEIGH SOUTH


		Victoria 3167


		Australia





		Telephone:  (613) 5795111


		Telefax:  (613) 5792862





	b)	E.J. Brooks Co.


		164 N. 13th Street


		NEWARK  NJ 07107


		United States of America





		Telephone:  (1201) 4830335


		Telefax:  (1201) 4831936





	c)	ALBCO (PVT) Ltd


		Attn:  A.L. Balarin


		HARARE


		Zimbabwe





		Telephone:  (2634) 61923


		Telefax:  (2634) 61037


�
3.	Resolution Conf. 8.14 recommends that from one year after the adoption of the Resolution, trade in crocodile skins and parts thereof such as "chalecos", flanks, bellies, etc. be limited to those properly tagged and accompanied by CITES documents containing the information appearing on the tags.  Therefore, the Universal Tagging System should be in force now.  It is understandable, however, in view of the Resolution of the Animals Committee and of the date of issue of the present Notification, that some more time may be necessary for some producer countries to implement the system.  It is the opinion of the Secretariat that the deadline should not be extended further than 1 October 1993, unless justification is provided to the Secretariat.





4.	Some Parties have expressed concern regarding the status of the resolution of the Animals Committee, in particular regarding Request l) to make an inventory of and to tag skins in re-exporting Parties.  The Secretariat recognizes that such a request goes beyond the recommendations in Resolution Conf. 8.14 and might present difficulties of implementation.  However, it is the opinion of the Secretariat that to increase the efficiency of the Universal Tagging System, all crocodilian skins and parts thereof mentioned above, appearing in international trade, should be properly tagged.  The Secretariat therefore encourages re-exporting Parties to implement the Animals Committee's request as far as possible and, in any case, to inform the Secretariat of their intentions regarding this issue.
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